
Board Meeting 5/15/24 

 

Attendance: 

Brooke Nelson 

Richelle Swenson 

L’Tesha Pettis 

Rob Orie 

Crystal Kohler 

Elizabeth Anderson 

Shawnta Reed Baker 

Chris Kowalyk 

Riley Orie 

JoHannah Brawdy  

Craig Bokor 

Ashely Grant  

 

Meeting Notes 

 

- Reviewed last month’s minutes/old business 

Football updates 

- If a parent is helping on the football and cheer side, they will only need carded 1 time. 

Cards are good for 5 years.  

- BYCFL game will accept the first 50 kids signed up and paid for, for each age group. 

BYCFL accepts kids from all leagues to sign up. 

- 8/3 scrimmage may not happen, wont be in pads long enough. This TBD 

- Reviewed the football schedule, see below of schedule sheet.  

- There are 13 teams in the league, this year we get 2 bye weeks. Next year we will not 

- All Aliquippa games will be at Morrell Field  

- Gate fees: New Brighton will be $5 per adult and $2 for kids. No one else has announced 

their gate fees.  

- Hopewell home game gate fees: $5 for adults and kids 18yrs and under are free 

- BYCFL Fundraiser wont be doing tickets this year, they will be doing shirts instead.  



- Football T-shirt designs are picked and need ordered by next week 

- Reminder Post dated check of $150 to be turned in at equipment pick up, and will be 

cashed in November if equipment not turned back in.  

- Mighty Mite away jerseys are not ordered yet, will be ordered once we get through 

registration 

- Helmets will come back in June  

- 24 kids signed up for the skills & drills camp, deadline to sign up is the 26th 

- Football registration as of now is: 

o 11 mighty mites- 6 mighty-mites not paid 

o 8 termintes- 2 termites not paid 

o 4 twerps- 1 twerp in I don’t know phase 

- Mandatory parent meeting last week of July 

o 23rd Twerps 

o 24th Termites 

o 25th Mighty Mites  

- A packet will be handed out to the parents to sign acknowledging, code of contact, by-

laws, etc. Documents for football player will need to be turned in at this time as well.  

- Football balance: $24246.61 

- Coaches clearances can start to be collected. Clearances that where in white cards are 

expired.  

- Bingo will be September 14th at 2pm ($30 a ticket for a total of $150 per family) 

- Football flappers to be sold at concession stand for $3 to earn back money spent on 

concession POS system 

- Football registration end June 30th 

Cheer updates: 

- Cheer registration is closed for competition and sideline. 

o 123 Registered 

- Cheer registration paid: 

o Comp- $13,375 

o Sideline- $2,000 

- Cheer balance is: $37127.49 

o Shirts are pending to be paid of $3,194 

o Buy out of $125 

- Team store has been set up through our POS for Omni uniforms. Invoices have been sent 

out to parents, and some have started to pay. They have until June 4th to make final 

payment. We will be placing the bulk order at that time.  

- Will take Bow Orders at C&S fitting June 13th  

- C&S fitting at Hopewell Municipal Building, lower level June 13th 5p-7p 

 

Meeting ended with motion to close by Richelle and Seconded by Elizabeth  



 


